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Dear Parents,  
 
Summer Show 
 
We hope as many of you as possible will come to see our very special Centenary Summer Show - ‘The 
Dracula Rock Show!’ - at Altrincham Little Theatre on 1st, 2nd and 3rd July.  
 
Tickets 
If you have not been to the theatre before, please be aware that it is a small theatre and everyone 
gets an excellent view of the stage. 
 
An email with a link to Eventbrite Booking will be sent to Year 6 parents at approximately 10:00 am 
next Monday 16th June. Years 3, 4 and 5 will be sent the link at approximately 10:00 am on Tuesday 
17th June.  
 
Rehearsals (All Upper School) 
Rehearsals have been streamlined so that pupils have missed only the minimum amount of lesson 
time.  As the show approaches, there will be some early starts (in school): 
 
Thursday 19th June – 8:15 am 
Monday 23rd June – 8:15 am 
Wednesday 25th June – 8:15 am 
Thursday 26th June – 8:15 am 
 
Full Day Rehearsals – Friday 27th and Monday 30th June:  
8:45 am – Parents drop Upper School children at Altrincham Little Theatre, Oxford Road, Altrincham.  
School bags and snacks are not required, but please ensure your child brings his/her named water 
bottle.  Packed lunches will be provided, which your child will choose in school. If your child will be 
attending Breakfast Club on either day, please inform the office as soon as possible so that 
arrangements may be made for them to be taken to the theatre by staff. 
 
What to wear: Forest PE kit, black socks and black pumps WITH ANY OTHER COSTUME ITEMS IN A 
NAMED CARRIER BAG.   
 
3:40 pm – Parents collect children. Please inform the office as soon as possible if your child needs to 
be brought back to school by staff for Late Stay.  
 
Show Week – Tuesday 1st, Wednesday 2nd and Thursday 3rd July 

Mornings 8:40 am – Tuesday (normal arrival time)  
8:40 up to 10.30 am – Wednesday, Thursday and Friday – Upper School children and 
their siblings’ arrival time. (Pupils who have music lessons should check to see if they 
need to come in earlier.) 

Evenings  6.45 pm - Children arrive at Altrincham Little Theatre to be dressed and made-up. Bar 
open for pre-drinks.  If you are just dropping the children off, there are staff on the 
door and the pupils know their own way in. School will provide a snack for the interval 
and children should bring their own named school water bottle.     
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7:30 pm – Summer Show performance (bar open during interval). 
9.30 pm - Performance ends. Children will be dismissed from the main door. 

 
Costumes 
Monday 23rd June – Children bring costumes into school, including black pumps or black jazz shoes 
(required for safety reasons). 
Wednesday 25th June – Costumes returned home. 
Friday 27th June – Costumes brought to the theatre (the full dress rehearsal will take place on Friday 
this year). 
Please name ALL items of costume, including footwear and put in a carrier bag with a hanger. 
Costumes will be kept at the theatre until the last performance.     
 
As ever, the show is really coming together and both pupils and staff are excited about the 
forthcoming rehearsals and performances.  We thank you for your support and very much look 
forward to welcoming you for a wonderful evening. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Graeme Booth 
Headmaster 
 


